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IMI News Flash 
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Red Meat Abattoir Association 

  

NEWSFLASH 

Independent Meat Inspection (IMI) 

 

T: (012) 349-1238/9            F: (012) 349-1240            www.rmaa.co.za 
 
Kindly follow the link below to obtain the publication for Independent Meat Inspection (IMI) Scheme, Gazette no 40965 
notice no 634. Unfortunately the document is too large to be attached on the e-mail. For any enquiries please don’t 
hesitate to contact Khomotso Ntsibande (KhomotsoN@daff.gov.za) and Talita Zwartz (TalitaZ@daff.gov.za, 012 319 
7649). 
 
http://www.gpwonline.co.za/Gazettes/Pages/Published-Gazettes.aspx  
 
Important to note: 

1. All prospective assignees need to apply in writing to the PEO in the province by 4 August 2017 (list of PEOs 
provided along with summary of requirements to meet) 

2. Independent Meat Inspection information session on 21 July 2017 10am @ G10, Delpen Building 
 
 
Dr Khomotso Patrick Ntsibande 
 
Designation: State Veterinarian 
Directorate: Veterinary Public Health  
Department of Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries 
  
Cnr Annie Botha and Union Street 
Delpen Building 
Riviera 
0084 
  
Tel:  (012) 319-7439 
Fax: (012) 319 7699 
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